
From: Soura, Christian
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/7/2013 9:42:47 AM
Subject: RE: Heads up on weekend story, request for comment from Haley

                We don’t answer these kinds of speculative questions about a bill that isn’t completed and that hasn’t 
reached the desk yet.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Godfrey, Rob 

Sent: Friday, June 07, 2013 9:42 AM

To: Baker, Josh; Pitts, Ted; Soura, Christian

Subject: Re: Heads up on weekend story, request for comment from Haley
 
Following up here.
 
From: Godfrey, Rob 

Sent: Thursday, June 06, 2013 01:49 PM

To: Baker, Josh (JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov) <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>; Pitts, Ted; Soura, Christian 

Subject: FW: Heads up on weekend story, request for comment from Haley 

 
Suggested response?
 
Let me know within the hour. Thanks!
 
From: Self, Jamie [mailto:jself@thestate.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, June 05, 2013 3:00 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Subject: Heads up on weekend story, request for comment from Haley
 
Hi Rob, 
 
I'm writing about a budget proviso that would allow the EOC to launch a pilot program evaluating school 
efficiency, looking at administrative costs and other non-instructional costs. 
 
I understand this same proviso, 70.32, was in the budget last year, but Gov. Haley vetoed it (Vetoes 71 & 72) 
because Mick Zais opposed it, it would require an outside consultant to carry out and because, as the governor 
said in her veto message, any k-12 efficiency program should rest within the department of education. 
 
My understanding is the GA overturned the veto, but the proviso wasn't funded due to funding shortfalls. 
 
The proviso is back in the budget: 91.26.
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It is my understanding that the pilot program would, at least for some school districts, evaluate whether districts 
are spending too much money on administration and other non-instructional costs. 
 
The state currently has no way of evaluating whether schools are spending money wisely, according to the 
EOC. 
 
Gov. Haley told me in our interview earlier this year that she wanted to take a close look at how public school 
money is being spent. Zais has said one problem with public education is the growth of administrative 
positions. 
 
Are there any evaluations underway? 
 
Does Gov. Haley plan on vetoing the pilot program again? 
 
If so, does she have any concrete ideas for how to go about doing what she said needed to be done, determining 
how public school dollars are being spent? 
 
Thanks,
 
Jamie
 
--
Jamie Self
S.C. Legislature, k-12 ed
@jamiemself
803-771-8658
 
 


